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From: Alan Averette

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 12:05 PM

To: Molly Sawyer

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Key West Fire Department

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Richard Weissinger <thefordtruckguy@gmail.com>

Date: May 19, 2022 at 11:44:39 AM EDT

To: Edward Perez <eperez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Alan Averette <aaverett@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Key West Fire Department

i CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
~unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Edward,

Bartow Ford will authorize the City of Key West to piggyback off of the Charlotte County
agreement.

Sincerely Yours,

Richard Weissinger
Commercial Fleet Sales
Bartow Ford

2800 US Hwy. 98 North
Bartow,FL. 33830

Bartow Ford EVT

5345 Airport Blvd

Bartow, FL. 33830

Office (800)-533-0425

Cell (813)-477-0052

E-mail : thefordtruckquy@gmail.com
WWW.BARTOWFORD.COM

NOTICE: This email transmission contains privileged and confidential information intended only for the
use of the individual or entity named above. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited and may be a violation of law. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible
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